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Dear lawmakers, 

Please vote NO on SB-243. Studies have one purpose and that's to make more 

regulations and tighten up on and go after whatever is being "studied." It's no small 

secret that liberal legislators in Oregon hate guns whether it's the purchase of or 

possession of them. They want to make it as hard and cumbersome as possible for 

law abiding citizens to own them and carry them and they seek to make as many bills 

as possible to partake in ownership of firearms and exercising the 2nd amendment to 

the constitution. Oregon already ranks 11th on the Giffords gun control tracker for 

tightest states on gun laws in the nation, and after this legislative sessions new laws 

that will likely get jammed through the legislature, we will no doubt jump to 1st place 

with Oregon democrats tyranny and unconstitutional gun control efforts. Please vote 

NO on this bill and all gun controls bills currently before the legislature. Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

Chad Kernutt  

Albany, Oregon 

IN GOD WE TRUST  


